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SUMMARY
Requires division of Department of Human Services that administers Oregon Project Independence,
in collaboration with area agencies, to study statewide expansion of Oregon Project Independence
and resource needs of division if Oregon Project Independence is expanded statewide.

Requires department, by September 15, 2021, to report on study to interim committees of
Legislative Assembly related to human services.
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